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March 11, 1961

ry '. Mr. Vicente Ximenez
86 621 Gabaldon Road NW
SS Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Chente:

Mrs. Genoveva Rodriruez, Chairman for the Ladies
Auxiliary (Westportf from Corpus Christi, Texas
has recently requested some shoulder cloth pads.
She will like to know if she can have them made
and what will be the price. She will need about
twenty of this pads. Enclosed you will fine a
sample and the actual size that she would like
to have them mode.

Please answer me as soon as possible statinv the

price of each and if they can be made. Hoping to
hear from you very soon, I remain

Fraternally yours,

'Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
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